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NOTICE OF SPECIAL OPEN MEETING
(To be Held at 1:00 p.m., Wednesday, April 29, 2015,
at Bonneville Power Administration, Portland, Oregon)

Re:	Bonneville Power Administration Four State Public Utility Commission Meeting; Docket UE-150498

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will attend an open public meeting to address Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) and regional electric industry issues on April 29, 2015, beginning at 1:00 p.m., at the Bonneville Power Administration’s Rates Hearing Room, 1201 NE Lloyd Blvd, Portland, Oregon.  The Commission has scheduled this meeting as a special open meeting pursuant to RCW 42.30.80.  BPA representatives will conduct the meeting.  Chairman David Danner and Commissioner Ann Rendahl will attend and participate.

The meeting participants will discuss Bonneville Power Administration’s activities and financial condition as well as regional activities including EPA 111(d) rulemaking, Northwest water supply forecast and centralized inter-hour market activities. 

Questions regarding the meeting may be addressed to Steven Johnson, Senior Policy Advisor to the Commission, by email at sjohnson@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360)
664-1346.



STEVEN V. KING
Executive Director and Secretary
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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